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Notice is hereby given that the next meeting of 
Market Deeping Town Council Amenities and Open Spaces Committee 

will be held on  
Wednesday 25th November 2015 at 7.00pm 

at the Town Hall, Market Deeping 
when the following business will be transacted 

Agenda 
 

1. Chairman’s Welcome, Apologies for absence, and Declarations of Interest 
2. Minutes from meeting held 23rd September 2015 
3. Matters arising  
4. Correspondence  
5. To discuss the budgets (2015/16) and year to date results  

6. AOS grounds worker planner: To consider to create a new works planner and agree next steps 

7. BMX Track: to consider the findings of a recent ROSPA report and agree next steps 
8. To discuss the relocation of the litter bin, provided by SKDC, which is located between two benches 

on Riverside Gardens 
9. To consider the purchase of a leaf blower and agree the quote 
10. To consider and agree the quote for the surfacing remedial works under the pendulum swing 
11. To consider and agree the quote for the hanging baskets for summer 2016  
12. Persimmon Homes and the provision of allotments: to discuss and agree the next steps 
13. To receive an update from the John Eve Field working party – Cllr A Brookes 
14. For committee members to discuss the problem of dog walkers using the John Eve Field and to 

decide the next steps 

15. To receive an update regarding the risk assessment process and progress for amenities and 
open spaces. 

16. Asset Register: to review current assets and agree next steps 
17. Precept planning 2016/2017. To consider the expenditure and budgets for 2015/2016 and decide if 

any alterations/amendments need to be made for 2016/2017, include previously resolved new items 
and include where increases in prices are known i.e Plantscape and agree next steps 

18. Any Personnel Matters – consideration to go into closed session. To consider holiday cover provision 
for  the public toilets 

 
 
        

Julie Bourne      19th November  2015 
 Clerk to the Council   


